This Thanksgiving, we are thankful for your continued trust and support. Whether you're
celebrating with family or friends, we hope your holiday is filled with warmth, joy, and
plenty of delicious food!

Breakaway Clinic
Our breakaway clinic with Shelby Basham

Is happening on the 2nd of November 9-3.

The costis S175 with lunch included. We
have 3 spots left.

Horsemanship Clinic

Come and join us Nov 9-10 for two days
full of learning. We will work on both
groundwork and riding. This clinic will be
for you as the rider and we will work on

the things you feel the need to improve on.
Cost forone day is $250 and for both $400.

Lunch will be included both days.

Workshop with potluck

Our workshop will be on the 16th of
November. This workshop is open to
everyone. We will meet around 3, ride, and
then have dinner afterwards. This month
we will have potato soup. The cost for the
workshop is $50/rider. You don't have to
own your own horse to join this workshop.

Beginners Workshop

On November 17th from 3-5 we will have a
beginners workshop. If you are thinking
about getting a horse, want to start getting
In to horses, or just want to touch up on
your knowledge then this is the perfect
time to come and join us. You don't need
to bring your own horse to this workshop.
Costis $50/participant

Weekly Lessons

We have openings in our kids lesson

program on Wednesday mornings
10:00-11:30 and Wednesday afternoons

4:00-5:30. #

We also offer haulin lessons. For more info
or to sign up contact Elin at 400
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